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MEMORANDUM 
To:  Ben Brengman 
From:  Ron Feldner 
Date:  March 22, 2016 
Re:  Garden City Town Center RFP Submittal Summary 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide a summary of the RFP submittals that were made on 
March 21 to the City.   

The City received submittals from the following proposers: 

 

• Roberts Properties, Inc. 

• HAAD/ARCADD, INC. 
 

The City is in the process of reviewing the information submitted for conformance with the RFP 
requirements.  Once the review is complete, the City Council will be briefed on the information and 
the City staff will request direction from them going forward with the project.      

Please contact me with any questions regarding the information contained in this memo.   


